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August 17, 1999

Messrs. Stanley and Charles Skrzypek WDNR BRRTS ID: 02-39-001676
5209 West 53ra Place CASETRACKID: 99-NEEE-031
Chicago, IL 60638

Subject: Notice of Violation

Dear Messrs. Stanley and Charles Skrzypek:

The enclosed Notice of Violation was mailed to you via certified mail on June 17, 1999. The
Department received that mailing back as unclaimed.

The enclosed Notice describes your responsibility to fully investigate and clean up
contamination on your property located at CTH B and State Highway 23, Town of Montello,
Marquette County, Wisconsin.

You should also be aware that the enclosed Notice describes the Department's intention to
record an affidavit on the property deed that gives notice of contamination if you do not proceed
as required. We are willing to meet with you to discuss the situation. Please contact me in
writing by September 3,1999 if you would like to meet to discuss taking action at the
site. If you fail to contact me by September 3, 1999, we will begin the process of filing an
affidavit of contamination on the property deed.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact me at (920)492-5944.

Sincerely,

Judith M. Doelger
Environmental Enforcement Specialist
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